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Dear  

REF: SCCL-FOI-2019-094 

I am writing further to your e-mail of 22nd November 2023 where you requested information 
about the total amount spent on translation costs for the last financial year.  

Your request has been handled as a request for information under the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000 and we are now in a position to provide a full reply. 

We can confirm that did not occur any translation costs for the last financial year. 

If you are dissatisfied with this response you may request an independent internal review of our 
handling of your request by submitting a complaint within two months to the postal or e-mail 
addresses above, quoting the reference number above.  If you ask for an internal review, it would 
be helpful if you could say why you are dissatisfied with the response. 

As part of any internal review the Department's handling of your information request will be 
reassessed by staff who were not involved in providing you with this response.  If you remain 
dissatisfied after this internal review, you would have a right of complaint to the Information 
Commissioner as established by section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act. 

Yours sincerely 

FOI Team 

Supply Chain Coordination Limited 
Management Function of NHS Supply Chain 

 

20th December 2023 




